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Call For Volunteers  
Landscape Architecture Continuing Education Standards Committee  
 
Dear CSLA Members, 
 
The CSLA is looking for one volunteer for the Landscape Architecture Continuing Education Standards 
Committee (LA CES) –Application Review Committee. 
 
The LACES is a program sponsored by key landscape architecture organizations to establish, maintain, and 
enforce standards for evaluating professional development and continuing education programs for landscape 
architects.  The LA CES is administered through the collaboration of the American Society of Landscape 
Architects (ASLA – which provides staffing and overhead); the Canadian Society of Landscape Architects 
(CSLA); the Council of Educators in Landscape Architecture (CELA); the Council of Landscape Architectural 
Registration Boards (CLARB); the Landscape Architectural Accreditation Board (LAAB); and the Landscape 
Architecture Foundation (LAF). 
 
LA CES governance includes an Administrative Committee, an Application Review Committee, and a 
Monitoring Committee. The CSLA’s currently requires a representative for the Administrative Committee. The 
term is for two years.  
 
These positions would be of interest for members who want to be involved in: 

- continuing education and professional development for landscape architects 
- audit and evaluation techniques 
- international committees, and 
- Licensure and regulatory boards. 

 
The Application Review Committee 
 
The Application Review Committee reviews all applications received for completeness and qualification under 
LA CES criteria for approved provider status; contacts applicants if clarification of information is needed; and 
makes a determination for acceptance, deferral, or denial within thirty (30) business days of receipt. 
 
Further Information and Application 
 
If you are interested in serving on either the LA CES’s Monitoring or Applications Committee, please e-mail 
your CV to Michelle Legault, Executive Director, CSLA at executive-director@csla-aapc.ca by November 15th, 
2014. To learn more about the LA CES, visit www.asla.org/laces. 
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